Harch 28th, 1924,

Robert C, Berry, Esq.,
54, The Driveway,
Ottawa,0nt.

Dear Hr. Berry:-

Thank you very much for your
letter of MNarch 27th and your kind words about
my address before St. Andrew's llen's Association.

With reference to the dinner
and dance of the Ottawa Valley Graduates®' Society
on the evening of April 28th, I shzll get in touch
with Dr. Chipiman and let you know if it will be
possible for him to go to Ottawa to be present
on this occasion.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,




